
The Limitless Women Podcast
What is an Org Chart?

What role would you like to have in your business and how do you envision making your impact
on the world?  If you’ve questioned this yourself, then it’s time to stop playing in the little leagues
and start thinking big.  One of the most valuable tools in business is an organizational chart and
it will enable you to gain clarity and focus. Listen to today’s episode for a step by step guide on
how to create one.

Want to skip ahead? Episode Highlights

[01:29] Learn how to make a greater impact on the world and grow your business with the clarity
of an organizational chart.

[03:06] Contemplate what role you would like to fulfill in your business and how to attain it
through the magic of the organizational chart.

Episode Transcript

[MC] Welcome to the Limitless Women Podcast. Our mission is to help women business
owners, like you, grow profitable businesses and actualize your opportunities to serve and give
to yourself and others. Here's your host, the founder of Limitless Women, Laura Gisborne.

[Laura Gisborne] Thanks for listening to the Limitless Women Podcast. This episode is an
excerpt from a video series on business tips I created for you. If you find this valuable and want
to have a deeper, longer training, visit the Limitless Women YouTube Channel, subscribe and
check out the rest of the series.

It's time for you to start playing a bigger game. In today's video, I want to share with you exactly
what an organizational chart is and why you need one. Now, chances are you may be watching
this video and feeling like this is something that's so far in the future. It's for bigger companies.
It's not something that I'm ready for, Laura. I'm here to tell you that if you can spend just a few
minutes with me now, getting over any kind of fear or anxiety about it, I can show you exactly
step by step how to fill it out, why you need one and how it's going to help you.
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Attached to this video is a link for you to find a fill in the blank organizational chart. Now, what is
an organizational chart? An organizational chart is a document that helps you know where you
are currently in your business and where you're growing to. It's super important. Because if
you're like most of my girlfriends, you're a woman who's decided to start a business, you want to
get back in the world, you want to make a difference with your work, and you're probably
wearing too many hats. You're probably doing too many roles in your business right now. What's
happening is that's keeping your business from growing.

An organizational chart simply lays out exactly who does what in your company. We've created
this simple form for you that helps you know where to start. All businesses in all different
industries really have key components. We call them the pillars of business. We have leadership
and mindset, which is where you and I hang out as our founders. We have sales as a division.
We have marketing as a division. We have operations, which is how we deliver the promise. We
have team which is who gets stuff done.

Now, for most of us, again, when we first start, we're wearing every hat in every role, but we've
got to be able to move away from that so we can reach more people and create greater impact.
In this form that I'm sharing with you, I want you to open it up, take a look, and writing your
name in whatever the roles are that you're doing. Now, chances are your industry might be a
little different than my industry. So there can be some variations on the theme. But every
organization needs team development, marketing -- I forgot finance, we can't forget finance --
operations. In all of these different places in the org chart, you're just going to write in exactly
who is doing what.’

Now, if you've taken a few baby steps, and you've brought on a VA or you've brought on a new
hire, they're probably doing some of those roles for you as well. But the thing that I want you to
do with this chart is to look at where you are currently. I want you to start thinking about where
you'd like to go. What would it look like if you had an amazing salesperson representing your
organization and taking care of the enrollment of your clients? What would it look like if you had
somebody doing day-to-day operations and helping to deliver the promise so you have more
time freedom? What would it look like if you had somebody looking at the finance with you, and
really helping you understand your numbers? You want to be able to look at where you're
growing too as an organization, and this is one of the best ways you can get started. Please be
in touch with me if there's any help that you need in filling it out. You can reach me through our
website at limitlesswomen.com.
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[Laura Gisborne] Are you wanting a deeper dive into topics like the ones we are talking about on
today’s show?  Did you know at Limitless Women we offer a business school that’s been proven
to help women entrepreneurs just like you build profitable business so they give back?  Visit us
at Limitlesswomen.com to learn more about how you can sign up for the next semester of
Limitless Women Business School.

[MC] You've been listening to The Limitless Women Podcast, with your host Laura Gisborne.
Our mission is to help women business owners like you, grow profitable businesses and
actualize your opportunities to serve and give to yourself and others. Are you a Limitless
Woman? This is your personal invitation to learn how you can join our online community, grow
through our business school and play with us at our live events. Go to LimitlessWomen.com for
all the details. That's LimitlessWomen.com. Thanks for joining us!
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https://limitlesswomen.com/

